
 

Hello St. John School!  We are thrilled to be your school lunch provider for 
the 2019-2020 school year!  We are eager to get to know the families, 

students and staff at St. John!  A few notes about our program: 
 

Byrne Catering: 

Welcome to Byrne Catering!  We are Brad and Jennifer Byrne – a dynamic husband 
and wife team.  We started Byrne Catering in 2014 just a few days after we got married!  
Brad had a background in catering and entrepreneurship and Jennifer had taught 
Kindergarten for 10 years.  We started with 1 school and now 5 years later, we serve 10 
schools, deliver over 600 meals a day and have a precious, baby girl – Lucy K!  It has 
been a wild ride and we feel so blessed to have this life! 

Lunch: 

- We will offer hot lunch service for all grade levels, Monday – Friday. 
- We serve healthy, “kid-friendly” meals!  We focus on kid friendly entrees and 

always add fresh fruits and veggies!  
- Milk, chocolate milk or water is included with each meal.  
- An 11 item salad bar accompanies every lunch.  Our salad bar includes: romaine 

or spring mix, carrots, diced eggs, cheese, tomatoes, dried cranberries and 5 
items that rotate daily, including a protein.   

- Each meal includes the hot entrée, side, fruit, vegetable, salad bar and milk or 
water.  The cost per meal is $5.85.  You may purchase milk only for $.50. 

- Our menu rotates on a 6 week cycle. 
- Delicious, homemade lunches – many of our items are made from scratch with 

an emphasis of wholesome, natural foods! 
- 100%  nut free 

 



Ordering: 

- Ordering is now open!  Please create an account at 
https://stjohnschool.hotlunches.net  From there you will be able to place 
lunch orders and make payments. 

- You will find a detailed description of each meal by toggling over the lunch item.   
- Ordering is available 1 semester at a time and you can order by the day, week, 

month or semester. 
- You can also contact us directly with your order 

o Call or text – 314-960-0257 - email – byrnecatering13@gmail.com 
o Please include your child’s school, name and grade when 

emailing us! 😊 
- We offer a continuous service option.  For example, you can order lunch every 

Monday, Wednesday, Friday or lunch for any specific grouping of day(s).  Does 
your child have a favorite meal?  You can sign your child up for every pizza lunch 
or every grilled cheese lunch.  If you would like to sign up for any type of 
continuous service, please email us with your name, email, phone number, child’s 
name, school and grade. 

- You will receive a weekly reminder of your lunch order on Sunday morning. 
- Milk, chocolate milk or water is included with each hot lunch. When ordering, 

please select hot lunch OR milk 
- All orders are due by Sunday at midnight for the upcoming week.  This 

policy is strictly enforced – it’s a good idea to order a week or month in advance.  
You can always modify your order after you receive your Sunday email reminder. 

Billing: 

- Byrne Catering will handle all billing.  There are 2 payment options: 
o Paypal via the website 
o Mail a check to Byrne Catering 

§ 579 McBride Pointe Drive Wildwood, 63011 
- We do not require prepayment for lunches, but if your children are enjoying 

regular hot lunch service, we do ask that you make regular payments.   

Please contact us with any questions! 

Brad and Jennifer Byrne 

314-960-0257  Byrnecatering13@gmail.com 


